October Meeting minutes

Date:10, 10, 2019

The meeting was brought to order at 8:00pm by Kris Colcock. Kris Colcock, Jennelle Landgraph, Nikki Palm, Chris Jones, Les and Betty Fitzpatrick, Bell, Marci Carpenter, Ben Prows were all in attendance.
Minutes were approved as submitted. The Treasury report was accepted and we have $321 in the Treasury.

Marci gave us an update on state activities. The main focus was on the success of the Submnimum Wage legislation and the upcoming state convention. 

We agreed to meet as a chapter at the state convention for dinner on Friday night. We also agreed that we would sit together at the student talent show for an opportunity to mix and mingle. The chapter agreed to donate $50 to the convention for door prizes and to purchase two sets of braille Uno cards as door prizes. We also agreed to hold a 50/50 raffle during the convention to raise money for the chapter.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:55pm.




November Minutes
Date: 11/14/2019

The meeting was called to order at 8:05pm by Kris Colcock. Kris Colcock, Marci Carpenter, Nikki Palm, Chris Jones, Les and Betty Fitzpatrick, John, Chad Lewis, Umburto, Danielle Miller, Chad Lewis were in attendance. 

The acceptance of the October minutes were delayed until December by a motion and unanimous agreement of the chapter. The Treasurer’s Report was accepted with $250 in the chapter treasury.

It was our first meeting on the Zoom platform. Some issues about people understanding how to connect to the meeting were worked out. Marci gave a quick review on a successful state convention. Umberto shared his experience at the convention. Niki shared her experience as a scholarship winner.

Danielle Miller brought us up to date regarding the happenings at the WTBBL.  She talked about improvement in services, growing community involvement and outreach programs. She shared the purpose of the Patron Advisory Committee and upgrades to reading machines coming in the next few years.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00pm


December Minutes
Date: 12/10/2019

The meeting was brought to order at 8:00pm by Kris Colcock. Kris Colcock, Jennelle Landgraph, Judy Jones, Chris Jones, Les Fitzpatrick, Betty Fitzpatrick, Umberto, John, Ben Prows were in attendance. The Treasurer’s Report was moved to January’s meeting. Acceptance of the minutes was moved to January’s meeting. 

We had a general meeting reviewing the successes over the past year. We discussed how we interact with our communities on a variety of levels. We also had a discussion of the BELL academy and how we as a chapter can support the affiliate. 

We agreed to move the next meeting to January 16 as Kris Colcock would be traveling to Baltimore on the day of the meeting. We also discussed the importance of paying dues so that we may be voting members of the chapter. 
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